
 

                    R.S.V.P                                                                                      Consulate General of Argentina in New York  
      enaun-privada@mrecic.gov.ar                                                                                              12 W 56th St.                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                       New York

 

Ambassador María del Carmen Squeff, 

requests the pleasure of the company of 

Permanent Representatives, Deputy Permanent Representatives, Legal Advisers,  

and Election Officers 

at a reception to introduce  

Professor Marcelo Kohen, 

Argentine candidate to the International Court of Justice for the term 2022-2027, 

on 19 October 2022, from 6:30 to 8:30 pm  

   

Estás invitado 


